
From: Dorothy Foulkes <Dorothy.Foulkes@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2023 12:45 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Rosa Jimenez <Rosa.Jimenez@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Third Party Sponsored Travel to Madison WI 
 
Hi Steve, 

 

This email is to confirm that I represented the Chicago Department of Public Health 
at the The Association of Public Health Laboratories (APHL) at the Midwest  
Regional Antimicrobial Resistance Laboratory Network (AR Lab Network) Laboratory 
& Epidemiology Regional Meeting from Monday, August 7 through Wednesday, 

August 9.  
 
APHL offered to cover my travel expenses including travel fare, lodging, and per 

diem. I will submit an expense report to the City and to APHL for repayment to the 
City.  

 
Thank you. Please let me know if there are any questions or concerns. 
 

 

 

 

Dorothy Foulkes, MS Public Health Sciences 
Molecular Surveillance 
Manager of Quality Assurance – Laboratory Liaison 
Laboratory-Based Surveillance Program | Disease Control Bureau 
 

mailto:Dorothy.Foulkes@cityofchicago.org
mailto:Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org
mailto:Rosa.Jimenez@cityofchicago.org

